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April 27, 2021 :
IBEW LOCAL 97 SYRACUSE

Mr. Theodore Skerpon
[.B.E.W. Local Union 97
713 Erie Blvd West
Syracuse, NY 13204-2225

Re: $30.00 donation on April 19, 2021 in memory of Marilyn Soehnlein
Dear Friends of Hospice and Palliative Care:

Thank you for your recent donation to Chautauqua Hospice & Palliative Care. All
donations to CHPC are used to provide end-of-life care and education. Unless
otherwise indicated, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift. Gifts
to Chautauqua Hospice and Palliative Care are tax deductible to the extent permitted
by current IRS guidelines.

Charitable financial support is vital to Chautauqua Hospice & Palliative Care. It allows
us to provide many "extras" for our hospice patients, like music therapy and pet care. It
helps sustain our innovative community-based palliative care program or provide
bereavement care to any community member who is burdened with grief. And it allows
us to provide hospice care without regard to a patient's ability to pay because it is the
right thing to do.

Thank you again for your thoughtfulness and support of our mission.

Sincerely,

Shauna Anderson
President & CEO

CHAUTAUQUA
e BESIDE YOU WHEN IT MATTERS MOST.
Hospice &

" . 20 West Fairmount Avenue Lakewood, NY 14750 www.CHPC.care
PalhatlveCare SOUTH COUNTY 716-338-0033 MAVYVILLE 716-753-5383 NORTH COUNTY 716-672-6944
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Dear Theodore, /@ o —

Our very sincere thank you for your $30.00 donation in memory of Scott
Sambrook (from the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local
“Union 97). An acknowledgement has been sent to his wife and parents.

4/27/2021

We understand that Lake George was such a joy to Scott and I believe that he
would be pleased to know that your gift contributed to the preservation of the
Lake for future generations to enjoy as he did!

It is very encouraging that you chose to give so generously to the LGA with this
memorial donation. With your support we can continue our work on crucial
water quality protection projects around the Lake and throughout the
watershed, and can continue our various educational programs such as our
Floating Classroom.

As we celebrate more than 130 years of protecting our beautiful Lake, the
environmental challenges facing Lake George are becoming more complicated
and require more resources than at any time in our history. Your support
assures the continuation of the LGA’s work to improve and protect Lake George
now and for the future.

I assure you that your donation will be put to work around the Lake and it WILL
make a difference, just as Scott would have wanted!

Ndgcy Co 1
Director of Development

Sincerely,

Q. ettt 120

C. Walter Lender
Executive Director

LGA is a tax-exempt nonprofit as defined by IRS Section 501(c)3), to which gifts and donations may qualify as a charitable tax
deduction. No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Copies of our latest annual report are available from
the LGA or from the Office of the Attorney General Charities Bureau: 120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271,
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